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VACANCY  FOR  TWO COUNCILLORS FOR FARNHAM ROYAL NORTH WARD
1. There are  two vacancies on Farnham Royal Parish Council both for the Farnham Royal North Ward caused by the resignations of Mrs. Vicky Thompson and Mr. Trevor Clapp. 
2. A by-election to fill the vacancies will be held if by 19th July 2018, ten electors for the ward give notice in writing claiming such an election to the Returning Officer.

3. The Address of the Returning Officer is:

South Bucks District Council, Capswood, Denham, Bucks UB9 4LH
4. If no such notice is given the Parish Council will fill the vacancy by co-option.

Dated: 28th June 2018 
(Signed)               

 





Hilda Holder, Clerk to the Council.

Farnham Royal Parish Council

Postal address: Sherriff House The Broadway Farnham Common SL2 3QH
Tel 01753 648497

